

Center for International Development, Harvard University
79 John F Kennedy Street, Cambridge, MA 02138 U.S.A.
Telephone (617) 495-5527 • Fax (617) 495-1599
www.worldteach.org • e-mail info@worldteach.org
Instructor Roy Chan Email. roy.chan@rychan.com

Date: July 31, 2009

Dear Mr Williams.

Over the past year, I have worked from a wealth of highly qualified and talented people similar to the leadership style of Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen. Throughout the last few months, you and Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen intellectual drive and unique perspective in life have certainly allowed me to follow a distinctive and successful path during my final year as an undergraduate student at the University of California, Irvine.

Regretfully, after a careful consideration of my future endeavors, I must inform you that I will be leaving the United States beginning August 1, 2009 to teach English in China indefinitely and therefore I ask for my resignation in the position as "Director/Specialty of Photography" from the City of Santa Ana effective immediately starting August 2, 2009 under the direction of Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen.

Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen has recommended that I become placed as an adjunct to the City; however, I do not wish to be added or remain connected to that auxiliary capacity Please understand that my resignation and removal from the City is not an estimate on you or Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen. A number of criteria are employed in evaluating and making my executive decision. I am sure that my action is a great loss to you and Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen, but I want to ensure you that my decision does not reflect my opinion and experience working with you and Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen under the City of Santa Ana. I know that my resignation is not a welcomed one, but I hope you understand the context in which it was made.

I sincerely compliment you by allowing me to join a unique group of high caliber staff under the direction and leadership of Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen. Though I am unable to continue to work with the City, I congratulate both you and Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen on the many milestone achievements and accomplishments to date working together in a healthy cooperative and collaborative relationship to make the City a better place to live for the citizens of Santa Ana, California.

If you have any final or last minute questions, remarks or concerns, please feel free to always contact me directly at <a href="mailto:roy.chan@rychan.com">roy.chan@rychan.com</a> or at <a href="mailto:roy.chan@hengyangba.com">roy.chan@hengyangba.com</a>.

On behalf of myself Roy Yew-hung Chan, I wish you and Boardmember Michael Q. Nguyen every success in your future personal endeavors and for your educational and professional success.

Sincerely.

Roy Yew-hung Chan

ESL Instructor, WorldTeach - Harvard University

President and CEO, Hunan Institute for Higher Education(HIHE)

University of California Irvine, Class of 2009 421007 Foreign Teacher Mailbox

湖南省衡阳市 Hengyang Number Eight Middle School

衡阳市第八中学外教师信箱Hengyang, Hunan 421007People's Republic of China

http://www.rychan.com http://www.hengyangba.com